
 
 

Pupil Charter 

 

 You will be given different times to come to school. On your way to school keep 2 

metres away from people who are not in your family. 

 When you get here, follow the in and out lines and wait in line outside school on the 2m 

markers. 

 Enter the school when asked and your teacher will be ready to send you to wash your 

hands or you will be given hand sanitiser. 

 You will wash your hands using soap or sanitiser when you arrive at school, before you 

eat a meal, before and after any playtimes, if you cough or sneeze, after you have 

been to the toilet and before you go home.  

  Remember to sing ‘Happy Birthday’ twice. There will be posters by the sinks to help 

you remember. Dry your hands carefully so that they do not become sore.  

 If you cough or sneeze ‘CATCH IT, BIN IT, KILL IT’ Catch it in a tissue, put the 

tissue in the bin then wash your hands with soap or sanitiser.  

 You must not cough, sneeze or spit near another person.  

 You will be in small groups of up to 15 children instead of big classes. You must stay in 

these groups with your teacher, even if it is a different teacher to normal. 

 You must not interact with children in the other groups.  

 You must not touch any other children or any members of staff. 

 Your break and lunch times will be at different times and you will only be with children 

from your group. 

 You must only use equipment given to you, you are not allowed to share equipment so 

please ask a grown up if you need something. 

 Listen to your teacher when you leave the classroom. You will be told how to go to the 

toilets, to the hall and outside in a safe way. 

 If you feel poorly with a cough or feel very hot please tell a teacher straight away so 

that we can help you.  

 If you find any of the new rules difficult, the adults will help explain them to you and 

may talk to your parents to help you. 

 If you are at home, you will need to work through the home learning as you have been 

doing. 

 We will use Class Dojo to let your parents know how well you are doing. They will be 

able to see points being rewarded. 
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